BRADWAY ACTION GROUP

Open Meeting Tuesday 9 May 2006

1. Attendance and Apologies for Absence

Dorothy Astle in the Chair.

20 people attended. 

Apologies received from Ruth Darrall, John Pritchett, Rachel Wilson, Cllr. Anne Smith.

2. Acceptance of Previous Minutes

The Minutes of the Open Meeting held on 7 February 2006 were approved as a correct record.

3. Matters Arising.

There were no matters arising.

4. Chair’s Report.

a) Dorothy Astle was able to report that a sum of £12,000 for the development of the Old School Field had been awarded by the Onyx Environmental Trust Tax Credit Scheme. This brought the total amount raised from grants and awards to over £21,000. Together with the proceeds from the Fun Days and from donations there was now sufficient money in the fund to go ahead with the children’s play area, and Dorothy would shortly be meeting with relevant Council officials to discuss the details.

There was a unanimous vote of congratulation from the floor for the work that BAG, and Dorothy Astle in particular, had done in raising funds for this project.

b) Improvements to the signing and lighting of the pedestrian crossings at the top of Twentywell Lane had been agreed.

c) In response to comments made by some residents of Bradway Road, contact would be made with the Holmesfield Village Society to see whether they had information on the effectiveness of the ban on HGVs through their village.

d) The South West Area Panel had agreed to fund the provision of a sign saying Welcome to Bradway near to the point where the Greenhill Parkway joined Bradway Road.

e) The litterpick planned for 13 May was cancelled because of the absence of litter.

5. Beauchief Environment Group.

John Behagg, a founder member of the Beauchief Environment Group, gave an illustrated talk on the work of the group throughout the 18 years since its foundation.

6. The meeting closed at 21.30.

